on SOP letterhead

(add address for school program)


WIDA ACCESS for ELLs Parent Notification Letter

(insert date)

Parents/Guardian of (insert name of child)

(insert address)

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The current federal education legislation requires an annual English language proficiency assessment of all limited English proficient (LEP) students who are either receiving or not receiving English for Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) services.  To meet this federal requirement, the WIDA ACCESS 2.0 for ELLs test will be given in our school from _______________________________ to _______________________ to students who are in one for the categories below:
· All limited English proficient kindergarten students,
· Students in grades 1 through 12 who are eligible for and are receiving ESOL services,

· Students in grades 1 through 12 whose families have refused ESOL services,

· Students in grades 1 through 12 eligible for ESOL services and special education services,
· Students in grades K-12 at ELP Level 5, Bridging

Your student is in one of these groups and will be administered the WIDA ACCESS 2.0 for ELLs test to meet this United States Department of Education requirement.  This test assesses students’ English proficiency in reading, writing, listening, and speaking.

If you have any comments or questions about this recommendation, please contact your school’s principal.  

Sincerely,

(Principal of school program)
